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Present at the meeting: 

• Programme director and lecturer of the RM SP 
• Chair and member of the assessment committee 
• Process consultant from assessment office De Onderzoekerij 
• Policy maker and director of education FGB  

 
The conclusions of the constructive meeting are: 

• The programme will try to organize meetings with alumni who have a career outside 
of academia 

• Soft skills that are already part of the programme could be made more explicit in the 
learning outcomes and in exams. 

• The existing procedures/guidelines with respect to the independency of the second 
assessor and discrepancies between both assessors will be discussed and adjusted 
where necessary.  

 
 


